Fort Lauderdale Clifford W. Mayhall

Jacksonville Suite 1200 :

Los Angeles 106 East College Avenue

Madison Tallahassee, FI, 32301

Miami

New York www.akerman.com

Orlando 850 224 9634 re/ 850325 2547 fax
Tallahassee cliff mayhall@akerman.com
Tampa

Tysons Corner
Washington, DC
West Palm Beach

February 19, 2008

VIA TELEFAX 850-656-4029 AND U.S. MAIL

F. Marshall Deterding, Esq.
Rose, Sundstrom & Bentley, LLP
2548 Blairstone Pines Drive
Tallahassee, Florida 32301

Re:  Docket No. 070641-WU, Complaint by Warren Dunphy, on behalf of Realm
Management, LLC regarding installation of a reuse line by Aloha Utilities, Inc.

Dear Mr. Deterding:

We represent David M. Baccari in the above referenced docket: Please be aware that we
object to any draw on the Letter of Credit relating to this docket prior to the Florida Public
Service Commission's ("PSC") vote on this matter. We understand that PSC staff will issue its
recommendations regarding this matter on Thursday, February 21, 2007, and that the PSC is
scheduled to consider these recommendations on March 4, 2007.

Our client is willing to extend the Letter of Credit until the end of March so that the PSC
process can be completed. Please be aware that our client takes the position that the Letter of
Credit may be released upon the PSC vote on this matter.

Very truly yours,

AKERMAN SENTERFITT
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Clifford W. Mayhall

ce: Mr. David M. Baccari
Mr. Warren Dunphy
Mr. Marshall Willis
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